
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11 :56 AM 
'Manuel Valle' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10257-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Manuel Valle We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 
20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: manuelevalle=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <manuelevalle=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Manuel Valle 
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 6:45 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Bougth this Condo on Feb/12 just for 2/3 weeks stay vacations x year, 1st bill $ 28.4 7 .On 
Mar 15/15 moved from overseas 1st bill 04/24/15 $ 22.97, 
my wife died 03/05/16 since then living along, 1st bill $ 55 .31 , but started increasing $ 59 .87, 
$ 67.39, $ 80.71 .. .. Jul 27/21 $89.97, Aug 25/21 $82.00 after requesting an Adjustment came 
down to$ 73 .80 on Seo 04/21 but originally was $ 82.00. For just one person in a 1 bdroom 
Condo is too much. 

Thank you, 

Manuel Valle 
9057 SW 141ST PL 
MIAMI FL, 33 186-1284 
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